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February 12, 2023


Re: Item 4.5 – Authorization to Expand the Safe Parking Program at Shoreline Lot B


Dear Mayor Hicks and Members of the City Council:


The LWV supports facilities and venues to meet the basic needs of people experiencing
homelessness: including for personal hygiene, storage, and trash removal, as well as for safe
spaces in which to live.


We support the proposed expansion of safe parking and are grateful to all the work the City has
done. We hope the City can find similar success in finding more spots to meet the housing
demand as other lots are to be developed into affordable housing in the near-future.


Thank you for your consideration.


(Please send any questions about this email to Kevin Ma at housing@lwvlamv.org)


Sincerely,


Karin Bricker, President of the LWV of Los Altos-Mountain View


cc:  Parneet Dhindsa Kimberly S. Thomas Audrey Seymour Ramberg






